301 lven Avenue
Wayne, Pennsylvania 19087-5297
(610) 688-0503 = Fax (610) 688-1238

William A. Colarulo
Police Superintendent

TO:  Radnor Township Commissioners; Robert A. Zienkowski, Township Manager; William M. White,
Director of Finance, Stephen F. Norcini, Director of Public Works; Tammy Cohen, Director of
Recreation and Community Programming; Kevin W. Kochanski, Director of Community
Development; Bill Cassidy, Field Leader; Paul Bazik and Steve McNelis, Public Works, Lieutenant
Andrew J. Block; Lieutenant Christopher B. Flanagan; Officer Raymond Matus, Officer Alex
Janoski; Traffic Safety Unit; William Gallagher, Supervisor of Parking and Administrative
Assistants, Vera DiMaio, Lori DeNicola and Mary Ann Donnelly.

FR: William A. Colarulo

RE: STAFF TRAFFIC COMMITTEE MEETING HELD IN THE POLICE ROLL CALL ROOM,
WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 21, 2016, 10:00AM.

NEW BUSINESS:

Pamela Duke is requesting a handicap parking space be placed at her residence at 218 Rockingham
Road.

Morgan Beever requests traffic calming on Upper Gulph Road between King of Prussia Road and Pine
Tree Road. She also requests that stop bar lines be painted at the stop sign on Upper Gulph Road at
Pine Tree Road.

. Anthony Valente is requesting parking on one side of Radnor Avenue.

Josselyn Delussey requests a speed study in the 300 Block of Bryn Mawr Avenue.

Shawn Gauby requests that the handicap parking space in front of 143 Lowrys Lane be removed.

Tom Hipp, of Saint David’s Church, requests that a 15 MPH School Zone be established in the 700 Block
of Valley Forge Road.

. Carolyn Lofgren requests “No Turn on Red” signs be installed on Mill Road at Bryn Mawr Avenue due to
poor sight distance and accidents.

OLD BUSINESS:

Phyllis Connor of Hardwicke Lane is requesting speed bumps be installed on Hardwicke Lane.



